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Comments: My family has owned property in the Seeley/Swan Vally since the 1930's. This isn't the first time

somebody wanted to turn a mountain into a ski venue, and probably not the last. However, even with increased

population on the north and south ends of Hwy 83, there just isn't infrastructure to handle increased traffic loads,

the impact on wildlife, impacts on ground water and drainage systems. Please do not allow this type of project to

proceed! There are plenty of opportunities to recreate in this area that doesn't bring the added damage. Please

say no!


